
 
 

Planning Committee Meeting to be held on  
MONDAY 5 AUGUST at 19.00 hours in the Council Chamber 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
5. CHAIRMAN'S ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
WSCC received a Community Highway Scheme request from Mrs Elizabeth 
Range on behalf of Worlds End Association back in 2022, for improved safety 
of active travel, including pedestrian dropped kerb crossing points, in Junction 
Road, Valebridge Road and Janes Lane.  
 
The processing of this application was put on hold till the improvement works 
around Wivelsfield Railway Station were completed. It is now proposed to take 
this application forward for moderation this autumn, the request needs the 
written support from the Local County Councillor, and Burgess Hill Town 
Council.  
  
The application form can be viewed at Appendix 2.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: The Committee is recommended to support the 
requested.  


